
08/06/2020 

MS Milena Bucalina 
10 / 38 Bardo RD 
Newport NSW 2106 
bonbuc@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0502 - 36 Bardo Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Hi Assessing Officer,

My name is Milena, I am 69 years old.

I am a resident at 10/38 Bardo Rd, Newport, next door to the proposed development. My 
apartment faces the proposed site.

My concerns with respect to the development are as follow: 
- Noise during construction (and in particular the 6am start time)
- traffic and particularly safety concerns Relating to trucks during construction. The street is 
already busy as is.
- over development on the street. The parking and traffic is becoming unmanageable.
- the streetscape from the architectural renders appears to be imposing.
- blocking of the sun. The development appears to be quite tall.

Thank you for the consideration of my concerns.

Kind regards,
Milena
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